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Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation
ATTN: Mr. J. L. Rainey, Jr.

President
Kerr-McGee Center
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73125

Dear Mr. Rainey:

Enclosed, as you requested during our meeting on June 20, 1979, is a
copy of the Request for Proposal which includes 1adiological evaluation
work for Reed-Kepler Park. We plan to select a contractor for this
work in the near future and expect to complete the Reed-Kepler
evaluation within about one year. At that time we will be able to
make reconnendations on tne need for corrective acticn.

Sincerely,

far7+ixonW. A. N
Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Fuel Processing & Fabrication Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

Enclosure:
As stated

.

c: Mr. E. R. Rennels, Mayor (w/o encl.)
City of West Chicago

8th

- - - _ 2 908210 0D


